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Oregon’s current system of mail in/drop off voting is a great system. It encourages 

more Oregonians to get involved and vote on both federal and local elections. It also 

encourages people to be thoughtful and informed by allowing time to read and 

understand the ballot. Oregon has a high voter turnout with very few problems. 

Forcing in-person voting will only suppress the vote.  

Oregon should strive for more voter involvement, not less. 


